Resident Welfare Association, R.H.R.S., Sonipat (Regd. 2018/2814)

MD/IRWO Date:- &4 .03.2020
New Delhi

Sub:- Frequent electricity cuts in Rail Vihar Society Sector-10 Sonipat.
Respected Sir,

With due regards, it is informed that frequent electricity cuts in our Society have made the life of
residents miserable. We have contacted several times to Electricity officials in Sonipat for
rectification of these cut/faults. As and when, the supply disturbed in evening time around 4 or 5 pm,
it would not be repaired/supplied for long time, some time till next day or till continuous 2/3 days.
This has been happening for more than a year.

Electricity Deptt. is not helping us in the above difficult situation. After several visits, the staff
deputed /related with supply of electricity in said power house are saying that these cuts occurred due
to faulty power cable laid in the Power House and connected area near Power House, Sonipat or faults
in technical equipments/transformers etc. availabie in Society. This issue has also been discussed in
Meeting with present MD/IRWO who has assured for doing the needful early.

Copies of Minutes/views of RWA Executive Committee, Minutes of AGM dated 14.04.2019 and
GBM dated 24.11.2019 have already been submitted vide our letter dated 12.02.2020 conveying deep
concern for rectification / completion of aforesaid item along with other from Project Fund. Keeping
in view utmost importance, replacement of cable and all relates issues for supply of normal electricity
may please be approved and completed with supervision IRWO electric engineer.
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Thanking you in anticipation.



